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Umbrella set-up time change for the month of July 

 

South Padre Island, TX, June 24, 2025: As July approaches, South Padre Island is gearing up for 

the bustling peak tourist season. To enhance the experience for our visitors and ensure they 

enjoy our beautiful beaches to the fullest, we are pleased to announce that, starting July 1st, 

vendors and the general public will be allowed to set up umbrellas and chairs from 8:30 am 

throughout the month of July. 

 

This initiative aims to create a more enjoyable atmosphere for beach-goers and provide ample 

opportunities for vendors to serve tourists effectively. With an earlier setup time, visitors can 

find their perfect spot on the sand and prepare for a day filled with sun, surf, and relaxation. 

 

"By facilitating these earlier setups, we not only enhance their enjoyment but also showcase 

South Padre Island as the cleanest beach in the nation, an accolade we take great pride in," 

stated environmental health director Victor Baldovinos. 

 

We appreciate the collaboration of all our local vendors and the beach-going community in 

making South Padre Island a premier destination. Together, let’s create memorable experiences 

for everyone who comes to enjoy our shores. 

 

For more information, please contact the Environmental Health Services Department at (956) 

761-8123. 

 


